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	NPRR Number
	484
	NPRR Title
	Revisions to Congestion Revenue Rights Credit Calculations and Payments

	
	

	Date
	November 7, 2012

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Troy Anderson / Mark Ruane

	E-mail Address
	tanderson@ercot.com / mruane@ercot.com 

	Company
	ERCOT

	Phone Number
	(512) 248-3905 / (512) 512-225-7094

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Not applicable.


	Comments


Pursuant to paragraph (4) of Section 21.4.6, Revision Request Impact Analysis, and due to the complexity of the 10/18/12 PRS Report, ERCOT Staff proposes an alternative schedule for the development of an Impact Analysis for NPRR484.  ERCOT would like to extend the filing of the Impact Analysis from November 15, 2012 (November PRS meeting) to December 13, 2012 (December PRS meeting).
At the November PRS meeting, ERCOT will be prepared to give a verbal update on the initial design considerations that will support the final cost and time estimate for this NPRR.

ERCOT would also like to clarify that updated back-testing of the proposed methodology in NPRR484 on Congestion Revenue Right (CRR) obligation positions as of October 8, 2012 indicates that the proposed methodology leads to an aggregate decrease in Total Potential Exposure Secured (TPES) of approximately $90 million relative to current methodology.  TPES decreased for approximately two-thirds of Counter-Parties holding CRR obligations as of the back-testing effective date.  Counter-Parties should review provisions of NPRR484 with respect to their CRR portfolios.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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